
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 7:00:07 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Lee Koehmstedt
Submission Time: Oct 26 2021 6:19PM
Email: lkoehmstedt@yahoo.com
Telephone: 937-361-1649
Address: 317 N 1st Ave.
Hailey, ID 83333

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-21-25

Comment: "I do not support the need for buried power line. Above ground powerline"
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